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ALL VOTE CENTERS OPEN TODAY 
2020 GENERAL ELECTION 

 

LOS ANGELES (October 30, 2020) — Los Angeles City Clerk Holly L. Wolcott announced today that all Vote 
Centers for the 2020 General Election will be open today, October 30, 2020 through Election Day, November 
3, 2020.  Los Angeles voters can vote at any Vote Center in the County. Although all registered voters in 
California will be receiving a Vote by Mail ballot for the General Election, safe in-person voting is still available. 
State and County public health and safety guidelines will be strictly followed. Voters will be required to wear 
masks and adhere to social distancing guidelines and other measures. 

CONDITIONAL VOTER REGISTRATION: 

Eligible Los Angeles County residents who missed the October 19 registration deadline can still vote at any Vote 
Center in LA County. Under California Election Law, Conditional Voter Registration (CVR) allows a prospective 
voter to conditionally register and cast a ballot. For more information please visit: 
https://lavote.net/home/voting-elections/voter-registration/conditional-voter-registration.  

HOW AND WHERE TO VOTE:  

For the November 3, General Election, voters will have three options to cast their ballots. 

• At a Vote Center: Voters can cast or drop-off their voted ballot at any Vote Center throughout the 
County. All Vote Centers will be open starting October 30. Voters will receive three mailers, their 
Sample Ballot, a booklet of all Vote Center locations, and a postcard identifying the three closest Vote 
Center locations and Official Ballot Drop Boxes. Find locations at https://locator.lavote.net/. 

 
• At an Official Ballot Drop Box: Voters can securely drop off their voted ballot at any of the over 400 

Drop Box locations throughout the County through Election Day. Find the nearest locations at 
https://locator.lavote.net/vbm/. 

  
• By Mail: Voters can mail their ballot.  Please note the United States Postal Service (USPS) recommends 

returning ballots early to avoid any possible delays. However, if a ballot is postmarked by November 3, 
Election Day and received within 17 days, it will be accepted. 

 
The City’s General Election will be held November 3, 2020. While the City conducted the candidate filing portion 
of the Elections, the County will administer the Elections. For inquiries related to the County’s administration 
of the Elections, please call (800) 815-2666 or visit: https://lavote.net/. 

### 

https://locator.lavote.net/
https://locator.lavote.net/
https://lavote.net/

